From: Eugene Beygin

Sent: September 22, 2024 7:21 PM

To: Clerks

Subject: Motion for speed bumps on Tatton Court

Some people who received this message don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

<u>CAUTION!</u> This email originated from <u>outside your organization</u>. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the <u>Report a Phish</u> Outlook add-in. If you think you may have clicked on a phishing link, please mention that when reporting the phishing email.

Hi,

McDonald's and adjacent Plaza is magnet for non residents and teen drivers with sport cars. They race here daily. These bumps should have been placed on day 1 of construction completion ALONG with the dangerous Stan Roots Cres that is widened and makes it look like u can really speed on it. My daughter and I were almost hit by young teen driver 2 weeks ago.

Nothing to discuss. Both roads dangerous and just a matter of time for death or injury of minor to occur on BOTH roads.

Eugene Beygin